Principal Mr Michael Hoffmann
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BUDMOUTH CHICKERELL ROAD, WEYMOUTH, DT4 9SY

ACADEMY

EMAIL: OFFICE@BUDMOUTH-ASPIR

17th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Mamma Mia Dance Workshop: KS3 - Monday 6th November 2023

| have an exciting opportunity for any KS3 student who enjoys Dance or Musical Theatre, in
particular the Musical ‘Mamma Mia’.

Ex-student and professional performer George Vincent will be leading a two hour workshop

during periods 1 and 2 on Monday 6th November 2023. He will be teaching the students
some movements from the hit Musical and allowing them to develop these skills in small
groups.

The cost of this workshop is just £3.00 per student. We can only sign up 33 students in total,
so places will be allocated on a first come, first basis. Pupil premium students will be able to
participate for a discounted price.

If students have been successful in gaining a place, they should arrive at school in their
school uniform and bring their sport/dance kit with them to change into. Students should go
to their tutor/assembly as normal and then make their way over to the dance studio for the
start of period 1. Please ensure students have plenty of fluids for this workshop and the rest
of the day.

All payments need to be made via ParentMail by Wednesday 2nd November 2023. This
will go live on ParentMail at 8am on Wednesday 18th October.

If you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to get in contact and | will get
back to you as soon as | can.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S A Trott
Deputy Head of Attenborough School
strott@budmouth-aspirations.org
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